
Our mission is to create strong, sustainable, inclusive communities and quality affordable homes for all. 

 

Mexico Housing Authority, 828 Garfield Avenue, Mexico, MO  65265 www.mexicoha.com 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

July 4-MHA closed in observance of             
Independence Day 

July 7-Office closed for Administrative Work 
Day 

July 20—Resident  Association  Meeting,       
3 pm 

__________________________________ 

August 4– Office closed for Administrative 
Work Day 

August 17-Resident Association Meeting,       
3 pm 

August 23– Mexico first day of school 
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Summer Reminders…………. 

· Make sure you have light bulbs in place 

and no empty sockets in fixtures 

· When calling in work orders, make sure 
you are specific on the repair needed 

· Do not use the furnace/water heater 
closets to store ANYTHING 

· Make sure your dryer vent is              

connected  to the dryer and has no 

kinks in the hose 

· Housekeeping is VERY important and a 
very serious violation of your lease.  

Please make sure you are keeping up 

with dishes, trash removal, etc. 

Tenant Spotlight   

 

 

 

 

 

Nominate Your Neighbor!! 

Put a message in the drop box at the office to nominate someone you would like to see featured 
in our next Tenant Spotlight! 

We can always count on Harold to    
follow our Resident obligations and   

respect our MHA staff! 

Thank you Harold Wishon!! 



Guardian Pest Control 

and management will be in your unit 
once each month to spray for pests.  
Please make sure screen doors are   
unlocked and pets are secured.  If not, 
this is a serious lease violation and 
could lead to termination. 

July 28: 

MacFarlane, Fieldcrest, Missouri, Wade,  
Liberty, Breckenridge, Singleton,           
Buchanan, Hassen, Boulevard, Holt and  
Lafayette 

August 11: 

Trinity, Garfield, Seminary, Central,                
Tyronn Lue, Union, Calhoun and Bolivar 

“Employee of the Quarter” 

Nominate a MHA employee!! 

To nominate an MHA employee you would 
like to see featured in our next “Employee 

of the Quarter,” stop by the MHA office and 
put your nomination in the box out front! 






